
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thanks,  

The Year 3 Teaching Team  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
Thanks,  

Year 3 Teaching Team  

  Year 3 Newsletter - 9th May 2025 

Singing has started in the classroom in preparation for our Midsummer Rocks 

event next term. The children are singing a song from one of my favourite bands 

and I am sorry if you are sick of it by the time we sing it to you. 😊 This week, we 

managed to get outside to do some athletics, even though the sun wasn’t quite 

out, and the children were learning how to complete a triple jump.  

In maths this week, the children were adding and subtracting fractions. They are 

able to complete some reasoning problems involving finding the difference 

between amounts of fractions with the same denominators and we will be 

building on this next term.  

 

The children have been listening to the story ‘The Day I Fell into a Fairytale’ this 

week. They are really enjoying it and have been busy planning their own version 

of the story involving a sweet shop that magically appears at the Bombhole. 

Next week, the children will be writing their stories across the week, using all of 

their knowledge and skills to ensure that it is descriptive and structured well.  

 

On Tuesday, the children visited the church and went on a scavenger hunt. This 

enabled them to learn about the important objects used for services and the 

history of the church. They were very interested in learning about the heart of 

Roger De Leybourne and seeing where it is said to be kept. They were also 

interested in the crowns that are said to be from King Edward and his Queen.  

The children were extremely respectful inside the church and walking around the 

building.  

 

 

Spellings: 

(10) Scheme, chemist, ache, echo, character, chaos, machine, school, chef, chorus 

(7) one, won, two, too, to, three, free. 


